
Sai Lau Kok Garden reopened after
redevelopment

     â€‹The Leisure and Cultural Services Department (LCSD) announced that
Sai Lau Kok Garden in Tsuen Wan District reopened for public use today
(September 25).

     The garden was temporarily closed in November 2016 to carry out the
"Redevelopment of the Sai Lau Kok Garden" project under the Signature Project
Scheme (Tsuen Wan District).

     The redeveloped Sai Lau Kok Garden provides a pleasant green leisure
space for members of the public to relax in. The garden has adopted a stepped
seating design to connect its upper and lower levels. With a connection to
the footbridges on the upper level, it is easily accessible from Tsuen Wan
MTR Station or by various bus and minibus routes.

     For enquiries, please call the Tsuen Wan District Leisure Services
Office of the LCSD at 2212 9702.
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